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INTERNATIONAL UPDATE                 OCTOBER 4, 2024  
                    
Our very good friend, Marin Berovič from Slovenia, is one of Europe’s foremost wine/champagne 
experts. He is also a leader in the Slovenia Wine Brotherhood.  Marin has put together a fantastic five-
day wine and gastronomy tour of Slovenia for OWB only to take place May 16–20, 2025.  
 
This tour is open to OWB members/spouses and candidates and can be combined with the Alba Wine 
Discovery Tour as it is scheduled for the week before Alba. For members who want to do both, we will 
have travel arrangement options available to leave Slovenia and arrive in Alba in time for the Discovery 
Tour.  
 
This event is limited to OWB members/candidates only … seven (7) couples in total.  
 
Please find the program’s itinerary attached. If you would like to do this tour, please respond to me by 
November 15, 2024. The first six couples to contact me indicating their interest will be the ones to go.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity and priced at under 2,000 euros per person! We hope to see you in 
Slovenia! 
 
SUMMARY: 

1. This event is OWB only and is not open to other F.I.C.B. members. 
2. The dates are May 16–20, 2025. 
3. Marin Berovic personally will conduct the five-day tour. 
4. All hotels, meals, tastings, activities and an evening river cruise are included in the price. 
5. For those members who wish to attend the F.I.C.B. Wine Discovery Tour in Alba also, 

transportation options to Alba will be available.  
6. This was organized quickly, so please excuse any errors in the translation and spelling.  

 
As always, do not hesitate to reach out to me or Cheri if you have any questions.  
 
Per Vitem!  Ad Vitam! 
Ken Hick & Cheri Cooley-Hick 
International Delegates, The Oregon Wine Brotherhood 
Board Members, F.I.C.B. 
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